To whom it may concern,

As a consumer | wish to support the Food Standards Amendment Truth in Labeling Bill.
| would like to be sure in the knowledge that my supermarket purchases are not contributing to the
decline of Orang-utans in the wild.

With Palm Oil manufacturers moving into Papua New Guinea it is time we slowed the expansion and
saved one of the last wild frontiers from human destruction.

As 10% of the world’s biodiversity lives on 1% of the world’s land mass (New Guinea) | want to save
those species yet to be discovered from Palm oil mono-culture and possible extinction.

Kind Regards

Yvette



